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Family of Missing Person Teekah Lewis to Hold Vigil at TPD Headquarters 

 
Tacoma, Wash. – On Monday, January 23, from 6 – 7:30 p.m., family members of Teekah Lewis, who 
disappeared 24 years ago from the New Frontier Lanes Bowling Alley, will hold a candlelight vigil at 
Tacoma Police Headquarters. The family has held a vigil every year while they wait to find out what 
happened to Teekah. All members of the public are invited to join them in this time of remembrance 
and hope. 
 
A Kam-Way trailer will be on site of the vigil that displays an image of Teekah as a child and age-

progression photos depicting what she may look like now.  

Detectives and family members hope that someone seeing the photos of Teekah Lewis will remember 

something from the day of the incident or recognize one of the age-progression photos.  

A second trailer, wrapped in the same images, will be on site at the Tacoma Mall in an east facing 

parking lot for the week of the vigil. Thank you, Tacoma Mall, a Simon mall, for allowing this trailer to be 

placed in this highly visible location to help in this endeavor. 

Afterwards, the Kam-Way trailer will deliver goods throughout the country in the hopes someone, 

somewhere, who knows something about this disappearance sees Teekah Lewis’ photos on the trailer 

and comes forward. Thank you, Kam-Way Transportation Inc. for your continued support in the effort to 

bring Teekah Lewis home. 

Tacoma Police detectives ask anyone with information about the night Teekah Lewis went missing, or 

what happened to her, to call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS. 
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